
 

Fond du Lac Ojibwe School Ogichidaag Welcomes 
You to Ride the Fan Bus to Attend the Boys 

Basketball Section 7A Semifinal Play-Off Game 
Against Cherry at 7:00 pm in Hibbing! 

 
The bus will leave Fond du Lac Ojibwe School on Wednesday, 

March 13, 2024 at 3:45pm at the gym door entrance. 

Contact Ashley Jaakola at ashleyjaakola@fdlrez.com or 218-
878-7239 to sign-up to ride the bus. Admission is $5.00 for 

students & $10.00 for adults 
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